
To Whom it May Concern Regarding GNC Concrete & Precast

For the duration of 2011 and up to the present time UGL has been conducting work on the Brook Field

Rail project. GNC Concrete & Precast have played an important part in the success of our company

achieving significant goals on time and to budget by efficient and well managed provision of a wide range

of precast concrete products.

Some items were ex stock but due to the specialised nature of our business in rail track maintenance and

replacement we often required customised products including

 Pits for both water discharge and a range of power, data & communication use

 Footing components

 Plinths for communication buildings

 GNC Shoc blocks. Specialised patented units for retaining embankments

 Precast Wing walls & Aprons.

When confronted with a need for these and indeed any of the large range of precast products

manufactured by GNC Concrete & Precast we always found Steve Easton and his Team

 Helpful

 Provided prompt and efficient service

 Delivered on time

 Produced product of excellent quality and acceptance in terms of

 Tolerances

 Finish

 Adherence to specifications and Australian standards

 Value for money

 Consistency all round

 Employing Geraldton people

 Manufacturing with local materials

I would regard GNC Concrete & Precast and their range of products a real asset to the area they service.

Having the product on hand locally when needed is in itself a real advantage in terms of Project time,

Cost savings & Storage requirements.

I understand that GNC Concrete & Precast are expanding their Precast division and are to soon include

Reinforced Concrete Pipe in their wide range of Products, this alone will give a large saving to the local

Geraldton area when dealing with future infrastructure projects as the RCP will be manufactured in

Geraldton saving a large amount on freight and having a stock supply in Geraldton will be of huge benefit

to clients.

UGL Infrastructure looks forward to continuing their relationship with GNC Concrete & Precast and we

strongly recommend their products & Service.
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